
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

October 29, 2010 
 

Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
Special Open Door Forum:  

Update on Medicaid Integrity Provider Audit Program 
 
 

From DHMH:  CMS is holding an open call for the provider community to discuss the MIC audits.  
Maryland providers are welcome to join the call.  The primary audience is providers but state agencies 
may also enter the call. 
 
Information about the Forum can be accessed on the Maryland ValueOptions® Website, 
http://maryland.valueoptions.com, For Providers, Provider Information, Upcoming Events. 
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